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The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed your application for 
registration as a transporter or handler for universal waste lamps and devices destined for 
recycling. Based on the information received, the facility located at 155 Ellis Rd S, 
Jacksonville, FL 32254-3546 has been registered through March 1, 2014 with the 
following status: 
 
Facility ID # FL0000596866 

Transporter of Universal Waste Lamps and Devices 
Transfer Facility for Universal Waste Lamps 
Transfer Facility for Universal Waste Devices 
Small Quantity Handler Facility for Universal Waste Lamps and 
Devices (Less than 2,000kg of Lamps (8,000) and/or 100kg of Devices for 1 Year) 

 
The registration form for the year 2014 will be sent to the contact person on your 
application. Chapter 62-737, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), (copy enclosed) specifies 
several other requirements including packaging, training and record keeping for 
transporters and handlers of universal waste lamps or devices destined for recycling. These 
requirements are simple, flexible and make good business and environmental sense 
(summarized on enclosed fact sheets).  
 
This registration does not allow you to transport or handle universal waste lamps or devices 
which are destined for landfill or other disposal. The transportation or handling of universal 
waste lamps or devices destined for disposal is subject to our hazardous waste management 
regulations under Chapter 62-730, F.A.C. 
 
If any of your facility’s information on the Universal Waste Lamp and Device Transporter 
and Handler Registration Form changes, please notify by sending an updated form 8700-
12FL (Florida Notification of Regulated Waste Activity) to the address on the form which can 
be found at http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/mercury/pages/registration.htm. I 
can also be contacted at (850) 245-8759 or at Laurie.Tenace@dep.state.fl.us. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Laurie Tenace 
Environmental Specialist 
Waste Reduction Section 

 
Enclosures 

tenace_l
New Stamp
















